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The House Appropriations Subcommittee on Higher Education and Community Colleges was 
called to order by Chair Steckloff. 

The Chair requested attendance be called: 
Present: Reps. Steckloff, Morgan, Weiss, Price, Skaggs, Kuhn. 
Absent: None 
Excused: Rep. DeBoer. 

Patrick Lindsey, Vice President of Government and Community Affairs, Dave Greco, 
Director of State Affairs, Catherine Kay, Senior Director of Student Financial Aid, and 
Michelle Luck, Associate Director of Student Financial Aid, Wayne State University, gave a 
presentation to the subcommittee on financial aid. Questions and discussion followed. 

Perry Zielak, Senior Fiscal Analyst, House Fiscal Agency, gave a presentation to the 
subcommittee on the FY 2023-24 Executive Budget Recommendation for Higher Education 
and Community Colleges. 

Beth Bullion, Director of Office of Education, and Rebecca McDonald, Budget Analyst, State 
Budget Office, gave a presentation to the subcommittee on the FY 2023-24 Executive Budget 
Recommendation for Higher Education and Community Colleges. Questions and discussion 
followed. 

Representative Steckloff moved to excuse Representative DeBoer from the meeting. There 
being no objection the motion prevailed by unanimous consent. 

There being no further business before the subcommittee, Chair Steckloff adjourned the 
meeting at 10:21 AM. 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      
Representative Samantha Steckloff, Chair 

Perry Zielak 
Committee Clerk 
pzielak@house.mi.gov 


